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Good morning,
I'm writing today in support of in person voting.

As a business owner and rancher, mail-in ballots offer convenience.
Still, we’ve heard firsthand of ballots sent to the deceased or relocated.

| don’t believe the system can reliably fix these problems.
There’s too much room for error and opportunity for dishonesty.
We need to return to the basics—show up and vote.

Start early, give folks time, and make it accessible again.

Back in the 1990s, | sat at a polling table,
greeting voters, checking IDs, and handing out ballots.
There was pride and community in that simple act.

Maybe it’'s time we take a few steps back.

Lisa Johnson,
Junction City, OR



